Chromebook Repair Workshop

Dear BBMS Family,

If you are receiving this flier, your student is required to attend the
Chromebook Repair Workshop because they have damaged their
chromebook and need to replace the screen. Our tech
department will be here to walk them through the process of
repairing their Chromebook. They have been using a ‘LOANER’
Chromebook and this will be returned to us if it has not already.
The workshop will be held Tuesday, June 4th from 12:15 to
1:15pm in the library (early out this day, 12:05pm). You will
need to pick up your student after or they may walk home. If your
student does not attend the workshop, you will be required to pay
for the repair of the chromebook screen, $50. Should you have
any questions please reach out to our Library Clerk, Niki Dreifuss,
contact info below. Thank you.

Niki Dreifuss

Library Clerk

Big Bear Middle School

(909) 866-4631 ext.4204
niki_dreifuss@bearvalleyusd.org




